
 
CITY OF FORT BRAGG 

Incorporated August 5, 1889 
416 N. Franklin Street 

Fort Bragg, California 95437 
tel. 707.961.2823 
fax. 707.961.2802 

city.fortbragg.com 

 

 

September 24, 2021 

 

Dear OPR: 

Please retract the following Notice of Exemption issued by the City of Fort Bragg: 

SCH 2021090172 Notice of Exemption for Installation of Biosolids Dryer.  

We will be processing a Coastal Development Permit for this project so it is no longer 

ministerial. 

Thank you for your time. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Gurewitz 

Associate Planner 

Community Development Department 

 


